Eye on the World November 23, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of Nov. 23, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • •

An article by Mark Almond titled "Get Ready for World War Three: Zelensky Said Missiles Speak Louder Than Words – Now They Have Roared" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 19, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

The war raging in Eastern Europe is now at its most critical stage. In the last few days it has risked turning from a conflict between Russia and Ukraine to a global conflagration.

North Korea has sent 10,000 troops to boost Putin's forces and the U.S. has permitted the use of its long-range missiles on targets on Russian soil.

Can the war be fought out any longer solely between Kyiv and Moscow?

Within hours of U.S. President Joe Biden authorizing Ukraine to use the ATACMS (Army Tactical Missile Systems), President Zelensky launched a strike.

At 3:25 local time yesterday morning, six ATACMS were fired at a Russian military facility – reportedly used to store North Korean supplied shells – in the Bryansk region, just 80 miles from the Ukrainian border.

Asked about the weapons on Sunday, Zelensky remarked laconically that missiles will speak for themselves. Now they have roared.

One only need listen to the escalation in rhetoric from an enraged President Putin to discern how keenly the blow has been felt in the Kremlin.

Even before the ATACMS missile had been fired, he had issued a revised nuclear doctrine to declare that an attack on Russia by any nation supported by a nuclear power will be considered a joint attack by both countries.

In other words, if Washington allowed Ukraine to fire US-made missiles into Russia, Moscow would consider the Americans to be directly involved in the war in Ukraine.

Russian foreign minister Sergei Lavrov accused the West of "escalation" and said the ATACMS were being operated by "American military experts." And indeed, these missiles can only be fired by US personnel and with the help of US satellite data.

The response Russia has promised is cataclysmic, with one senior politician clost to Putin saying the firing of the missiles would be a 'big step towards World War 3."

A fortnight ago, Putin warned that Russia would respond to any attack from the West with "overwhelming nuclear firepower." Underlying his point, he conducted nuclear drills with missiles fired from land, sea and air.

Terrifying stuff – and yet this is hardly the first time that Western leaders have ignored one of Vladimir Putin's red lines. And each time they have done so without the Russian president making good on this tyrannical threats and nuclear bluster.

At the start of the invasion of Ukraine in February 2022, Putin warned that any interference from the West would be met with consequences "such as you have never seen in your entire history."

Ever since, he has used blood-curdling threats to try to intimidate the West into inaction – an approach that has proven highly effective, with risk-averse Western leaders who have, fatally, prevaricated over every decision.

From the use of tanks to fighter jets and long-rang missiles, the West has hesitated before finally giving the go-ahead.

Indeed, had the ATACMS been used six months ago, Ukraine's current energy crisis (caused by the unprecedented destruction of its power plants) might have been averted.

We cannot yet be sure what damage was caused by those six ATACMS, or even how many got through. But the Russians have admitted to a fire at the base. Another line has been undeniably crossed and there can now be no going back.

So how worried should we be? There is no doubt that with each crossed line, the risk increases. The arrival of over 10,000 North Korean soldiers on the border with Ukraine shows how the conflict is spreading. With South Korea supplying munitions to Kyiv, the risk of a new Korean War is looming on the horizon, too.

This should all be a collective wake-up call for the West which may, perhaps, have become complacent about a brutal war now well into its third year – as though it is simply a feature on the landscape, not a potentially all-devouring monster.

As Putin's new nuclear doctrine makes clear, should the Prime Minister follow in President Biden's footsteps and grant permission for Ukraine to use our Storm Shadow cruise missiles, it could make our island a Russian target.

Even without the terrifying prospect of nuclear weapons, the risk of hybrid warfare now looms large – and may indeed already be unfolding.

There is also the grim prospect of the use of thermobaric bombs (which scatter fuel before igniting it in a cloud that can vaporize human bodies), deployed by the US military in Afghanistan and dubbed "the mother of all bombs."

Not nuclear but as devastating as a tactical nuke, maybe one would act as a "warning" to NATO by taking out the airbase in eastern Poland at Rzeszow – the hub for transferring weapons from the U.S. to neighboring Ukraine.

All this is alarming enough, but this unfolding crisis (one that is as threatening to global geopolitical stability as the Cuban Missile Crisis in 1962) is taking place against the backdrop of a deeply worrying vacuum of power in Washington.

John F. Kennedy was in his mid-40s during the Cuban missile crisis. Sixty-two years later, the current incumbent of the Oval Office is 81, and by his own admission no longer fit to hold office.

Unlike the Kremlin, the White House lacks a strong leader. A frail and lame duck president (surrounded by factions) will shortly give way to the unknown quantities of a Trump administration.

Our own wartime leader (Winston Churchill) said that you can always rely on the Americans to make the right decision – but only when they have tried all the alternatives.

• • • •

An article by Mark Almond titled "'Who Rules in Washington?': The Question Now Haunting the World as Bumbling Biden Stokes World War Fears and Antagonizes Russia" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 21, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

The rest of the world tends to sit out the lame-duck weeks at the end of a presidential reign, holding its breath to see what the new commander-in-chief will do once in the Oval Office.

Not this time.

With eight weeks to inauguration day, there's a sense of growing instability that gives the countdown to the end of Joe Biden's term in the White House an almost uniquely dangerous character

In fact, we seem closer to a World War III-style clash between superpower rivals than at any time since the Cuban missile crisis of 1962.

Back then, we had John F. Kennedy steering America's ship of state – a president at the height of his intellectual powers and energy.

Today we have Joe Biden, an incumbent many believe is now too frail in mind and body to give full 24/7 attention to the developing crisis over Russia.

It's even more alarming, then, that Biden and his team appear to be throwing caution aside and even revving up American engagement with the world's most fraught conflict: on the bloody battlefields of Ukraine.

By suddenly allowing Kyiv to fire U.S.-made, long-range missiles hundreds of miles inside Russia – after saying he wouldn't for more than two years – as well as adding antipersonnel mines to a massive new \$275 million delivery of American weapons, Biden is seriously upping Washington's commitment to this conflict even as Donald Trump tries to project himself as a peacemaker in the wings.

Not only is this a recipe for confusion, it could make a vicious war more deadly still. There is no guarantee that calm will return when Trump takes over in January.

Indeed, hopes that this long war (surpassing its 1,000th day this week) might be entering its latter stages seem more distant than ever.

On Tuesday, President Putin performatively changed Russian law to lower the threshold for the use of nuclear weaponry.

On Thursday, he hit back at increasing Western involvement, announcing that his forces had carried out an attack in the eastern Ukrainian city of Dnipro – using an experimental "new" hypersonic missile (code-named Oreshnik).

It is certainly likely that the chaos of Afghanistan and America's visible weakness there, enboldened Putin to think he could invade Ukraine.

Now Putin is hell-bent on bringing Ukraine to heel. It's not just Kyiv that he wants to cow – other neighbors must be kept compliant too.

He also wants to crush any hopes of liberation that restive regions within Russia (such as

Chechnya) might hold.

Even the brutal cost (both human and financial) of the war in Ukraine makes sense to the Kremlin because it sends this clear message to its citizens: "Look at the terrible price of snuggling up to the West. This is what happens if you dare to defy Moscow."

It's a nasty, ruthless calculation, but Putin knows that a long-drawn-out war of attrition works for him.

And there's also the issue of indecision among U.S. leadership. In the Kremlin, there is an impressive unity. There is no doubt or division over what to do next or, more importantly, who is in charge.

Washington, with its slow transfer of power and mixed messaging, is quite different – uncomfortably like Berlin in 1914 on the eve of the First World War. It's a historical parallel worth pursuing – for Ukrainians are like the Austrians were back then. Ukraine has placed its hope in a great ally (America) just as the collapsing Austrian empire once sought protection from the might of Germany (its industrial neighbor to the north).

By the end of June 1914, peace was in sight. Serbia (blamed for the fateful assassination of Franz Ferdinand, heir to the imperial throne of Austria) had accepted all but one of Vienna's belligerent demands. But that all changed when the Austrian foreign minister received two telegrams from his allies in Berlin.

- The first came from German Emperor (William II) who said that, as the Serbs were cooperating, honor was satisfied and he (William) could resume his summer cruise.
- The chief of the German general staff sent a very different message: "The Serbs have rejected one of your demands. Invade now!"

"Who rules in Berlin?" asked the bewildered Austrian foreign minister. In the end, he did what the German generals demanded – setting in motion one of the most terrible conflicts in the history of humanity.

Today, the question haunting the world is: "Who rules in Washington?"

.

An article by Jasmine Baehr titled "9 Countries Offering Ancestry-Based Citizenship to Americans [Who Threatened to Flee the Country If Trump Won the Presidential Election]" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 15, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. Ghana 4. India 7. Poland

2. Germany 5. Ireland 8. Portugal

3. Hungary 6. Italy 9. Spain

• • • • •

An article by Jennie Taer titled "Tren D Aragua Has Already Set Up Shop in These 16 States, Homeland Security Warns" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 19, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1.	California		7.	Montana		12.	Tennessee
2.	Colorado		8.	Nevada		13.	Texas
3.	Florida	9.	New Jersey		14.	Virginia	
4.	Georgia		10.	New York		15.	Wisconsin
5.	Illinois	11.	North Carolina		16.	Wyoming	
6.	Louisiana						

• • • • •

Russia-Ukraine war – is Biden administration trying to sabotage Trump?

- An article by John and Andy Schlafly titled "Deep State Invites Nuclear War" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "Biden Is Sabotaging Trump's Plan to Peacefully End the Russia-Ukraine War" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Mark Toth and Jonathan Sweet titled "World War III Is Now Trump's to Lose" was posted at thehill.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Andrew Wolf titled "The Ukraine War Trump Could Inherit After Biden's Escalation" was posted at thehill.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war – American missiles fired at Russia

• An article by Miriam Kuepper and Andy Jehring titled "Biden Gives Zelensky the Green Light to Fire Long-Range American Missiles Into Russia for the First Time – Raising Chance UK Will Follow Suit With All Eyes on Putin's Response" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2024.

[&]quot;Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

• An article by Dalibor Rohac titled "Biden's Missile Edict Is About Ukraine Getting as Much Leverage as It Can Before Trump Takes Office" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

- An article by Emily Crane titled "Biden's Decision on Ukraine Long-Range Missiles a 'Big Step' Towards WW-III, Russian Lawmaker [Vladimir Dzhabarov] Claims" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Emily Crane titled "Ukraine Reportedly Uses U.S. Long-Range Missile for First Time to Blow Up Russian Weapons Facility as Putin Issues Nuke Warning to America" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Guy Faulconbridge titled "Putin Issues Warning to United States With New Nuclear Doctrine [After Biden Allows Ukraine to Use Long-Range U.S. Missiles]" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Putin Lowers the Bar for Using Nuclear Weapons in New Warning Over Ukraine" was posted at nbcnews.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Christian Datoc titled "White House Defends Biden's Decision Allowing Ukraine to Strike in Russia With U.S. Missiles" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war – other items

- An article by Staff titled "Russia Launches Massive Missile and Drone Attack [120 Missiles and 90 Drones] at Ukraine's Infrastructure" was posted at cbsnews.com on Nov. 17, 2024.
- An article by Isabel Keane titled "Russian Ballet Dancer Vladimir Shklyarov (Outspoken Critic of Putin's Invasion of Ukraine) Falls 60 Feet to His Death" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Biden Administration Sends Another \$275 Million to Ukraine Just Months Before Trump Takes Office" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Steve Janoski titled "Putin Says Russia Fired New Type of Ballistic Missile Into Ukraine Threatens to Use It Against the U.S." was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

NATO

• An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Sweden, Finland Warn Residents to Be Ready for War: 'Situation Is Serious'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

• An article by Caitlin Doombos titled "Europe Prepares for WW-III as Secret German Documents Reveal Plans for 800,000 Troops in Case Russia Invades NATO" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.

- An article by David Averre, Olivia Christie and Elena Salvoni titled "Europe Prepares for WW-3: Now Germany Reveals Plans to Mobilize National Defense and 800,000 NATO Troops After Kremlin Nuke Threat as U.S. Announces New Weapon Kyiv Can Use to Stop Russia After Allowing Long-Range Missile Strikes" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by David Averre, Olivia Christie and Will Stewart titled "Moscow Threatens to Attack Poland: Kremlin Warns It Can Strike US Base Using 'Advanced Weapons' as NATO Scrambles Jets and Putin Unleashes 'ICBM' in Ukraine for First Time After Storm Shadow Strike" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 21, 2024.

Report – Israel may get more aggressive against Iran's nuclear program

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Has Netanyahu Developed a New Doctrine to Finally Strike Iran's Nuke Program for Real [After Passing on the Opportunity on April 19 and October 26]?" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 19, 2024.

Relationship – between Israel and U.S.

- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Netanyahu Says He Ignored Biden's War Counsel and Threats That Israel Would Be 'Left Alone' Without US Help" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Lame-Duck Biden-Harris Administration Sanctions Israelis, Sends \$230 Million to Palestinians" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Gol Kalev titled "Dangerous Escalation: The Assault on Judaism Penetrates US Congress" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Hannah Sarisohn titled "[United States] Senate Defeats Legislation to Block Sale of Some Offensive Weapons to Israel" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Jewish News Syndicate titled "Jewish Groups Laud Senate's Rejection of Bernie Sanders's Bid to Block Israel Aid" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Haredi military service

• An article by Herb Keinon titled "Haredi Military Service: Change From the Bottom Up as Grassroots Support Grows – Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 19, 2024.

UN Security Council and the International Criminal Court at The Hague

• An article by Hannah Sarisohn titled "US Vetoes UN Security Council Resolution on

Gaza War" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.

• An article by Dan Illouz titled "International Court's [International Criminal Court at The Hague] Attack on Israel a Sign of the Free World's Moral Collapse" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

- An article by Editorial Board titled "ICC Fake Charges Against Netanyahu and Gallant Prove U.S. Must Never Recognize the Court" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Patrick Reilly and Ronny Reyes titled "Netanyahu Accuses ICC of 'Anti-Semitic Hatred Toward Israel' for Arrest Warrant' was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 22, 2024.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- An article by Staff titled "Italy Admits Rockets That Hit UN Forces Were From Hezbollah, Not Israel" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas, Fatah Officials Warn: We Will Start Wars in Israeli Prisons" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.

Iran

- An article by Jon Jackson and Matthew Impelli titled "Iran Increased Uranium Enriched Stockpile to Near Weapons-Grade Levels: UN" was posted at newsweek.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Laurence Norman titled "Iran Sharply Expands Stockpile of Nuclear Fuel Ahead of Trump's Return" was posted at wsj.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "IAEA Director [Rafael Grossi] Urges Board Not to Condemn Iran After Nuclear Compromise Offer" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.
- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[John] Kerry: China Says It Might Not Use Coal Plants It's Building" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2024.

Accusations against Sean "Diddy" Combs

• Looking back to February 2024, an article by Sidney Madden titled "A timeline of Allegations Against Dean 'Diddy' Combs" was posted at npr.org on Feb. 29, 2024.

- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Natalie Venegas titled "Full List of Celebrities Named in Diddy Court Filing" was posted at newsweek.com on March 26, 2024 (updated on May 3).
- Looking back to March 2024, a video and an article by Kelli Johnson titled "Diddy's LA Home Raided by Homeland Security" were posted at fox29.com on March 27, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Staff titled "Sean 'Diddy' Combs Charged With Sex Trafficking in Sprawling Indictment, Held Without Bail" was posted at abcnews.com on Sept. 17, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Adeja Shivonne titled "Diddy Used 'Empire' to 'Fulfill His Sexual Desires': What Indictment Alleges" was posted at fox5ny.com on Sept. 17, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Char Adams titled "How Sean 'Diddy' Combs Wielded Power and Prestige to Fuel Decades of Alleged Abuse" was posted at nbcnews.com on Sept. 21, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Sam Cabral titled "More Than Two Dozen Lawsuits Target Sean 'Diddy' Combs as He Sits in Jail" was posted at bbc.com on Sept. 25, 2024.
- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Tuhin Das Mahapatra titled "Sean 'Diddy' Comb's 'Long List' of Perpetrators Will Name 'Many Powerful People' From Banks, Pharmaceutical and More" was posted at hindustantimes.com on Oct. 2, 2024.
- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Harriet Brewis titled "Diddy Case to Unveil List of Celebrities Who 'Enabled' Abuse and 'the Names Will Shock You'" was posted at indy100.com on Oct. 7, 2024.
- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Emma Vardy and Samantha Granville titled "'He Thought of Himself as a King': The Parties That Led to Diddy's Downfall" was posted at bbc.com on Oct. 18, 2024.
- An article by Favour Adegoke titled "Lawyer Representing 120 Diddy Accusers Warns Celebs Involved in 'Freak Offs' to Pay Up or Get Sued" was posted at yahoo.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "A-List Stars Who Took Part in Diddy's Freak-Off Parties Now

Face an Ultimatum; Either Settle Out of Court or Face a Lawsuit" was posted at economictimes.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

• An article by Steve Heiling titled "Sean 'Diddy' Combs Claims Feds Raided His Jail Cell and Took Private Notes: 'Outrageous Government Conduct'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

International news – miscellaneous

- An article by Steven Nelson and Matthew Sedacca titled "Lame-Duck Biden Humiliated With Back-Corner Spot in APEC [Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation Conference] Family Photo as China's Xi Gets Place of Honor in Front Row" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 16, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Denmark Set to Convert 10 Per Cent of Country's Farmland Into Forests" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Berlin Police Chief Warns Jewish and Homosexual People to Be Cautious in Arab Areas of City" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Sweden Looks to Limit Citizenship to Those Who Share 'Fundamental Values' Restrict Non-Citizen Voting" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Alex Mitchell titled "Oldest-Known Alphabet Found It Existed 500 Years Before Previous Middle East Discovery: Scientists" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Illegal immigration – Laken Riley killer

- An article by Steven Vago and Chris Nesi titled "Laken Riley's Sobbing Mom Asks Judge to Show 'No Mercy' to 'Sick, Twisted, Evil Coward' in Victim Impact Statement' was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Steven Vago and Chris Nesi titled "Heartbreaking Bodycam Footage of Laken Riley's Family Finding Out She Was Murdered Played in Court as Killer Is Sentenced to Life in Prison Without Parole" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Laken Riley Killer Jose Ilbarra Deserved the Death

Penalty, Not Mercy From the Left" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

• An article by Taylor Walters titled "[Incoming Border Czar] Tom Homan Chokes Up Over Laken Riley Murder as He Slams Sanctuary City Leaders: 'Shame on You!'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Venezuelan Gang (Tren De Aragua)

- An article by Staff titled "Venezuelan Migrant With Ties to Tren De Aragua Grins After Being Arrested in Lewd Robbery of NYC Prosecutor" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Khristian Narizhnaya and Matt Troutman titled "Alleged Tren De Aragua Perv Robber Smirks, Yawns in NYC Court Before Judge Sends Him to Jail Without Bail" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Venezuelan Migrant Charged With Raping His Boss' 14-Year-Old Daughter While Living in Their Colorado Home" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Trump's Border Czar Tom Homan Reveals New Details of Mass Deportation Plan, Debunking Frenzied Liberal Speculation" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Anna Giaritelli titled "Trump Advisers in Talks to Replace Biden Term 'Undocumented Immigrant' With 'Illegal Alien' "was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Martin Tribe titled "Los Angeles Passes 'Sanctuary City' Ordinance to Protect Illegal Immigrants After Trump's Victory" was posted at the populistitmes.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by George Fishman titled "Is It Against the Law for Trump to Use the Military to Deport Illegal Migrants? Maybe Not" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Eric Dawe titled "The Lethal Legacy of Alejandro Mayorkas" was posted at americanthinker.com on Nov. 22, 2024.

Democrat Senator Bob Casey – made a mockery of democracy

• An article by Staff titled "Brianna Lyman: After Voting to Impeach Trump for Questioning an Election, Bob Casey Is Doing Far Worse" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Democrats Thumb Their Nose at the Rule of Law in Pennsylvania" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Nov. 15, 2024.

- An article by Jonathan Turley titled "Bucks County Democrats Show Again Why Voters Trusted the GOP More on Democracy" was posted at thehill.com on Nov. 16, 2024.
- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Stef W. Kight titled "Endangered Democrats Brag About Trump Ties in Final Stretch" was posted at axios.com on Oct. 18, 2024.
- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Michael Graham titled "Bob Casey's Latest Ad Touts His Support for Donald Trump? [Touting His Support for Trump's Trade Policy and Criticizing Biden's Stance on Fracking]" was posted at delawarevalleyjournal.com on Oct. 18, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "AP Race Call: Republican Dave McCormick Wins Election to U.S. Senate From Pennsylvania, Beating Incumbent Bob Casey" was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 7, 2024.
- An article by Jeff Cole titled "Casey, McCormick Battle Over Votes Continues, Despite AP Call for McCormick" was posted at fox29.com on Nov. 8, 2024.
- An article titled "Republican National Committee Fights Illegal Ballot Counting in Pennsylvania" was posted at donaldjtrump.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Bethany Rodgers titled "GOP, McCormick Sue Over Undated Ballots Ahead of Pennsylvania's US Senate Race Recount" was posted at goerie.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Chuck Ross titled "Bob Casey Endorsed the PA Election Official [Diane Ellis-Marseglia] Who Is Openly Defying State Law to Count Invalid Ballots [She said: 'People violate laws anytime they want. So, for me, if I violate this law, it's because I want a court to pay attention' suggesting she wants the majority-Democrat Pennsylvania Supreme Court to review the ballots]" was posted at freebeacon.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Ethan Dodd and Carson Swick titled "Democrats Confess They're Breaking the Law to Overturn McCormick's Victory Over Casey in Pennsylvania Senate Race [in Hopes of Getting the Matter to Pennsylvania Supreme Court]" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 16, 2024.
- An article by Chris Pandolfo titled "Pennsylvania Democrats Openly Admit to Counting Illegal Ballots in McCormick-Casey Race" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 16, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Pennsylvania Democrats Show Their True Disdain for Democracy in Bob Casey-Dave McCormick Race" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

• An article by Zoe Richards titled "Pennsylvania Supreme Court Orders Election Officials to Stop Counting Ballots With Date Errors" was posted at nbcnews.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

- An article by Pam Key titled "Fetterman Dismisses Democrats Counting Disqualified PA Senate Ballots: 'Not Going to Have an Impact'" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Louis Casiano titled "Pennsylvania Democrat Governor Josh Shapiro Sides With State Supreme Court Ruling Not to Count Certain Mail-In Ballots" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Beth Brelje titled "Hundreds of Constituents Demand Resignation From Bucks County Commissioners [Ellis-Marsaglia and Robert Harvie Jr.] Who Defied Election Law" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Bob Hoge titled "Bucks County, Pennsylvania Election Official [Diane Ellis-Marseglia] Meekly Walks Back Controversial Comments" was posted at redstate.com on Nov. 21, 2024.
- An article by Victor Nava titled "Democrat Senator Bob Casey Finally Concedes Pennsylvania Race to GOP's Dave McCormick Weeks After It Was Called [by Many Media Outlets]" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Election – did Harris campaign really spend that much money?

- An article by James Bickerton titled "Is Kamala Harris' Campaign \$20 Million in Debt?" was posted at newsweek.com on Nov. 7, 2024.
- An article by Andrew Mark Miller titled "'\$1 Billion Disaster': Here's What FEC Filings Show About Harris Campaign's 3 Month Spending Spree" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 12, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Kamala Harris' Campaign Struggles With \$20 Million Debt? Unable to Pay Staff and Vendors?" was posted at economic times.com on Nov. 13, 2024.
- An article by Natasha Korecki titled "Clashes, Confusion and Secrecy Consume the Harris Campaign's Finances" was posted at nbcnews.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Shane Goldmacher titled "How Kamala Harris Burned Through \$1.5 Billion in 15 Weeks" was posted at nytimes.com on Nov. 17, 2024
- An article by Olivia Rondeau titled "FEC Records: Kamala Harris's Campaign Spent \$12 Million on Private Jets" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 16, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "FEC Report Discloses Kamala Harris Campaign Burned Whopping \$2.6 Million on Private Flights [During the Final Weeks of the Election Season]" was posted at economictimes.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

One of the big losers of the election = rich celebrities

- An article by Christina Dugan Ramirez titled "Trump's Victory: Hollywood Elite Who Vowed to Leave U.S. If He Won Are 'All Talk, No Walk' Expert Says" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 7, 2024.
- An article by Jeff Mordock titled "Harris Campaign Steered Donations to Hollywood; Star Appearances Soaked Up \$20 Million" was posted at washingtontimes.com on Nov. 11, 2024.
- An article by Dwayne Oxford titled "How Did Kamala Harris's Campaign Rack Up a Debt After Record Fundraising? ['FEC Filings Show That the Campaign Also Spent \$20 Million, an amount almost identical to Its Reported Debt, on Concerts and Celebrity Appearances in the Final Days Before the Election' "That May Not Have Been the Wisest Investments" 'Celebrity Endorsements Are Highly Overrated']" was posted at aljazeera.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Scott Whitlock titled "After Confidently Predicting Trump Was 'Toast,' Michael Moore Lashes Out at Americans: 'Not a Good People' "was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Emily Crane titled "'Snow White' Star Rachel Zegler Speaks Out After Posting Nasty Tirade About Trump Voters" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "'Snow White' Star Rachel Zegler Has Already Backtracked Insane Trump-Voter Slams but the Damage Is Done" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Stephen Sorace titled "Harris Campaign Costs for Star-Studded Events on Election Eve Ballooned to Over \$10 Million: Report" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Pam Key titled "WSJ's [Peggy] Noonan: Democrats No Longer 'Little Guy'
 Party, They Are the Party of Ivy League Administrators" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 19,

Election – Harris actually paid Oprah's company much more than \$1 million

2024.

• An article by Miriam Kuepper and Joe Hutchison titled "Kamala Harris Paid Oprah

Winfrey \$1 Million During Her Failed Presidential Bid as Part of Her \$1 Billion Campaign Spending Spree" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 11, 2024.

- An article by Alia Shoaib titled "Did Kamala Harris Pay Celebrities to Endorse Her? Oprah Winfrey Speaks Out [Winfrey Said: 'Not True. I Was Paid Nothing, Ever']" was posted at newsweek.com on Nov. 12, 2024.
- An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Oprah's Hometown Newspaper [Chicago Tribune] Eviscerates Her for 'Taking \$1 Million From Kamala'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Oprah Winfrey Should Not Have Asked Kamala Harris for a Check" was posted at chicagotribune.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Charlie Spiering titled "Oprah Finally Explains the Controversial \$1 Million

Kamala Harris Fee – [The article said: 'Winfrey's Harpo Productions helped stage a star-studded town hall event for the vice president in Michigan as the billionaire entertainment mogul enthusiastically endorsed Harris to be the next president of the U.S.' – 'The Harris campaign footed the bill for organizing the town hall and made a \$1 million payment to Winfrey's production company, Harpo Productions'] "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2024.

- An article by Ted Johnson titled "Oprah Winfrey Says She Was Not Paid to Endorse Kamala Harris, and There's a Legal Reason Why VP's Campaign Spent \$1 Million on Harpo Productions ['Federal Election Commission Rules Require Campaigns to Pay the Fair Market Value for the Ancillary Costs of Holding Events–Everything From Staging to the Band to Food and Drink']" was posted at deadline.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Oprah's Full Price Tag for Kamala Harris Event Is Finally Revealed [as 'The New York Times' Reported the Amount Was Closer to \$2.5 Million]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2024.
- An article by Caitlin McCormack titled "Kamala Harris' Campaign Paid Oprah Winfrey's Production Company Nearly \$2.5 Million of Celebrity-Packed Town Hall Over Double Initial Estimate" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 17, 2024.

Another one of the big losers of the election = the corporate media

- An article by Jason Cohen titled "'Boomerang Effect': CNN's [Michael] Smerconish Says Trump Largely Won Due to Media's 'Constant Browbeating' [and] Legal Battles" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Chris Nesi titled "New York Times Dragged for Hilariously Botched 'Fact Check' of RFK Jr.'s War on Artificial Ingredients [Actually Contradicting Itself in the Article]" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 17, 2024.

• An article by Jeff Davidson titled "With an Honest Press, Democrats Wouldn't Have Been Shocked at the Election Results" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 17, 2024.

- An article by Joe Concha titled "Leftist Viewers Deal MSNBC, CNN a 'Trump Slump' Ratings Crash" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Kristine Parks titled "Kamala Harris Interviewers Received Large Campaign Donations to Their Groups Ahead of Sit-Downs" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Sean Burch titled "CBS' Kamala Harris Interview 'Likely' to Be Reviewed, Trump's FCC Chairman Says" was posted at thewrap.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Brian Flood titled "Fox News Channel Makes History as MSNBC, CNN Continue to Implode Since Election Day" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Judy Kurtz titled "Harris's 'Saturday Night Live' Appearance Draws 70 FCC Complaints [About Violating 'Equal Time' Rule]: "That Was a Cheap Shot by NBC'" was posted at thehill.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Patrick Reilly titled "Washington Post Columnist Jennifer Rubin Blasted for 'Deranged' Rant Claiming Republicans 'Want to Kill Your Kids'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by David Spector titled "Washington Post Abruptly 'Removes' Politics Editor Dan Eggen After Trump Win: Report" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Corporate media – trouble at MSNBC

- An article by Chuck Ross titled "MSNBC President [Rashida Jones] Has Close Ties to Al Sharpton Nonprofit That Took \$500,000 From Kamala Harris Campaign" was posted at freebeacon.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Alexandra Steigrad titled "MSNBC Staffers 'in a Panic' as NBC Parent Comcast Plans to Spin Off Channel and Possibly Change Its Name" was posted at nypost.om on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Cable Giant [Comcast] Announces Plans to Spin Off MSNBC, CNBC After Ratings Crash" was posted dailycaller.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Will Potter titled "Huge MSNBC Shake-Up That Has Morning Joe Hosts Worried About Losing Their Penthouse" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Taylor Herzlich titled "MSNBC's Rachel Maddow's Salary Reportedly Cut

by \$5 Million Despite Being 'Ratings Viagra' – as Parent Company Comcast Deals With 'Difficult Time'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

"Morning Joe" of MSNBC – heavily criticized for meeting Trump

- An article by David Moye titled "Sit-Down With Trump Backfires Spectacularly on 'Morning Joe' Hosts" was posted at huffpost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Andi Ortiz titled "'The View': Alyssa Farah Griffin Hit With Dead Silence After Backing 'Morning Joe' Hosts' Trump Meeting" was posted at thewrap.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Taylor Herzlich titled "Jon Stewart Slams 'Morning Joe' Hosts Hypocrisy Over Meeting With Trump: 'You Said He Was Hitler'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Jeff Poor titled "CNN's Jennings: 'I Did Not Expect Hitler to Get So Many Meeting Requests'" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 19, 2024.
- An article by Richard Stellar titled "Joe and Mika's Trump Trip Was a Crushing Betrayal for 'Morning Joe' Viewers" was posted at thewrap.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "Rosie O'Donnell Condemns 'Morning Joe' Co-Hosts for Meeting With Trump: 'Last Time I Ever Watch'" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 20, 2024.

Corporate media – comments about "The View"

- Looking back to October 2024, an article by Michael Scheider titled "Kamala Harris Gives 'The View' Its Best Rating in Three and a Half Years" was posted at variety.com on Oct. 15, 2024.
- An article by Michael Schneider titled "'The View' Scored Its Highest Viewship in a Decade With Intense Post-Election Episode" was posted at variety.com on Nov. 12, 2024.
- An article by Asher Notheis titled "'The View's' Post-Election Episode Is Show's Highest Rating in Over 10 Years" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 13, 2024.
- An article by Dustin Rowles titled "Why Did Ratings for 'The View' Soar After the Election but Sink on MSNBC? [Although I Didn't Watch the Episode, I Suspect 'The View' Offered Something Different Less About Blame and Analysis, but More About Shared Experience and Empathy]" was posted at pajiba.com on Nov. 13, 2024.
- An article by Joseph A. Wulfson titled "'The View' Will Not Change Course Following Trump's Victory, ABC Insider Says" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 14, 2024.

• An article by Pam Key titled "[Joy] Behar Rejects Trump Mandate – Get That 'Out of Your Mouth'" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 19, 2024.

- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Sunny Hostin Forced to Read Awkward Memo [a Live Legal Disclaimer] on The View Just Minutes After Trashing Matt Gaetz" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Shane Galvin titled "Joe Rogan Mocks 'The View' After Co-Host Joy Behar Jokes About Him Believing in 'Dragons'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

Whoopi Goldberg stands by her accusation

- Looking back to May 2024, an article by Pamela Silvestri titled "145-Year Old Staten Island Bakery (One of N.Y.'s Oldest Businesses) Still Has Time to Make the Doughnuts" was posted at silive.com on May 5, 2024.
- An article by Favour Adegoke titled "Whoopi Goldberg Claims Her 'Politics' Caused Her to Be Denied Service by an NYC Bakery" was posted at yahoo.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Bakery Owner Denies Refusing Whoopi Goldberg's Dessert Order Over Her Politics" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- A video and an article by David Ng titled "Watch: Staten Island Borough President [Vito Fossella] Demands Whoopi Goldberg Apologize Over Bakery Accusation Made on 'The View'" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Joey Nolfi titled "Bakery Denies Refusing Whoopi Goldberg's Birthday Dessert Order Over Political Views: 'It Was Boiler Issues'" was posted at ew.com (Entertainment Weekly) on Nov. 16, 2024.
- An article by Chris Nesi titled "Whoopi Goldberg Doubles Down on 'Bull••••' Staten Island Bakery Slam" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 19, 2024.

Who will lead the Democrats?

- An article by Yael Halon titled "[MSNBC Host] Jen Psaki Says Democrats Are Lost in the 'Wilderness' Without a 'Clear Leader' After Trump's Victory" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 17, 2024.
- An article by Katie Hawkinson titled "Pelosi's 'Unhelpful' Press Tour Is Upsetting Democrats Who Want Her to Take a Back Seat to Younger Leaders" was posted at independent.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2024.

The resistance against Trump – is not over

• An article titled "[Florida Democrat Debbie] Wasserman Schultz Sparks Backlash for Claiming Tulsi Gabbard Is a Russian Asset" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 16, 2024.

- An article by Leah Greenberg and Ezra Levin titled "The Guide to Fighting Back Against Trump 2.0 ['Ordinary people can organize themselves to break MAGA's political strength' 'We know because we've seen it before']" was posted at msnbc.com on Nov. 17, 2024.
- A video titled "Tom Nichols: An All-Fronts Assault on U.S. Democracy With These Nominations" was posted at msnbc.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

Many politicians – continued their perpetual smear of Trump

• An article by Pam Key titled "[California Democrat Adam] Schiff: Trump Wants to Use the Military Against Me" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2024.

John Fetterman – said some positive remarks

- An article by Holly Otterbein titled "Should the Democratic Party Be Listening to John Fetterman [Democrat Senator From Pennsylvania]? [He Disagreed With Democrats Calling Trump a 'Fascist' He Thinks He Can Work With Trump]" was posted at politico.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Elizabeth Weibel titled "Fetterman Slams Nancy Pelosi for 'Blaming Biden' After Kamala's Defeat: 'You Got What You Wanted'" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Tom Williams titled "John Fetterman Says Democrats Need to Stop 'Freaking Out' Over Everything Trump Does" was posted at nbcnews.com on Nov. 15, 2024.

Bill Clinton – spoke truth about the economy

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Bill Clinton Tells Democrats to Quit Lying About the Economy Being Great Under Biden: 'It's Just Not True'" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Nov. 20, 2024.

More news – about the economy

- An article by Jack Hellner titled "Democrats Denied the Pain of Bidenomics, and It Cost Them Congress and the White House" was posted at americanthinker.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Kristina Wong titled "Pentagon Fails 7th Audit in a Row, Unable to Account for \$824 Billion Budget" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

Joe Biden & Kamala Harris - lied about the "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.

- Looking back to August 2024, an article by Staff titled "Kamala Fumbles Over Words While Admitting 'Inflation Reduction Act' Not About Inflation" was posted at dailywire.com on Aug. 30, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Nick Gilbertson titled "Biden Admits 'Inflation Reduction Act' [Which Included \$369 Billion for Green Energy Initiatives] Was Wrongly Named: 'We Should Have Named It What It Was'" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 5, 2024.
- Looking back to September 2024, an article by Jack Hellner titled "Inflation Reduction Act's Costs Are Skyrocketing" was posted at americanthinker.com on Sept. 9, 2024.

Trump administration – will they delete some federal agencies?

• An article by Ryan King titled "Vivek Ramaswamy Teases 'Mass Reductions' Under New DOGE – and Expects Certain Agencies Will Be 'Deleted Outright'" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 17, 2024.

Comments – about Trump's leadership team

- An article by Martin Tribe titled "Sour Grapes: Nikki Haley Slams 'Shallow' Trump After Missing Out on a Key Cabinet Appointment" was posted at the populist times.com on Nov. 15, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Nikki Haley Calls Tulsi Gabbard a 'Russian Sympathizer' in Scorched-Earth Rant Against Trump's Cabinet Pick" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 20, 2024.

Comments – about Trump dance moves

- An article by Chris Nesi titled "Trump's Signature Dance Is Now a Global Phenomenon as Athletes Adopt the Move in Droves" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Robert Zeglinski titled "The [Los Angeles] Raiders Ended Brock Bowers' Media Availability After Question About [His] Donald Trump TD Celebration" was posted at usatoday.com on Nov. 17, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Freakout Over [NFL Player] Brock Bowers

Touchdown 'Trump Dance' Proves Trump Derangement Syndrome Is Still Here [When a USA Today Reporter Asked Bowers About the Dance Move, Representatives From the Los Angeles Raiders Quickly Ended the Interview]' was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

Comments - Trump's eating habits

• An article by Ian Mohr and Mara Siegler titled "RFK Jr. [and] Melania 'Ganging Up' in Campaign to Improve President-Elect Donald Trump's Diet in Wake of Big Mac Pictures: Source" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024.

More comments – about Trump

- An article by John Dale Dunn titled "With Trump's Win, Wokism Is Down but It's Definitely Not Out" was posted at americanthinker.com on Nov. 14, 2024.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Maybe the Media Will Treat Melania Trump Like the First Lady This Time" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

Ugly reports about FEMA

• An article by Leif Fe Mahieu titled "Comer Has Evidence Other FEMA Workers Were Told to Skip Trump Homes: 'This Is a Pattern'" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

Examples of anti-Semitism

• An article by Taylor Walters titled "AOC Gets Dragged for Claiming Pro-Israel Lobby Sank Democrats in 2024: 'Maybe Stop Blaming Jews for Your Problems' "was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

Fossil fuel - Biden and Harris

- Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Trump's Transition Team Aims to Kill Biden EV Tax Credit" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 15, 2024.

Pro-life

• Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.

Pro-abortion

• An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "More Than a Dozen Abortion Activists Arrested at Men's Pro-Life Demonstration in Boston: 'Extremely Riotous'" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 18, 2024.

Transgender – general comments

- An article by Kyle Stewart titled "House Republican [Nancy Mace] Introduces Measure to Ban Transgender Women From Female Bathrooms in Capitol" was posted at nbcnews.com on Nov. 18, 2024.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "NBC's [Yamiche] Alcindor: 'Baseless' to Say Trans Women Are Biologically Men" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 20, 2024.
- An article by Megan Brock titled "Here's How a Small Band of [4] Pediatricians Pushed Medical Organization [the American Academy of Pediatrics] Into Nixing Age Minimums for Sex Changes" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 20, 2024.

• • • •

An article by Adriana Diaz titled "Here's How to Tell If Your Phone Is Listening to You – and How to Stop It" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 21, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article

Listen up.

Experts from NordVPN have outlined a four-step process that anyone can follow to find out whether their phone is listening in and using private discussions for targeted advertising, Daily Mail reported.

- Step 1 Choose a topic that is unique and unrelated to anything you've previously searched for, shown interest in online or even mentioned near your phone something that wouldn't normally appear in your advertisements.
- Step 2 Once you have your topic, engage in several conversations about it near your phone over the next few days.
- Step 3 Continue using your phone as you normally would during the test and not interact with any content that could be linked to your test topic in any way.
- Step 4 After a few days of continuing your normal phone usage, observe any changes in your targeted ads.

Pay close attention to the advertisements that pop up in you social media feeds, streaming services, or any other platforms connected to your device for ads that seem to be directly or indirectly related to your secret topic. If you notice ads relating to your topic appearing without any direct interaction on your phone, it could indicate that your phone has been listening in on your conversations.

To protect your privacy and keep your conversations to yourself, cyber security experts advise deactivating Siri, Alexa, Google Assistant and any other virtual assistants or apps with microphone access.

• • • • •

An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "Six Action Items Trump and a GOP Congress Should Pass to Secure Our Elections" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 20, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. The SAVE Act – Safeguard American Voter Eligibility

- 2. The ACE Act American Confidence in Elections
- 3. The SHIELD Act Secure Handling of Internet Electronic Donations
- 4. HAVA Help America Vote Act
- 5. UOCAVA Uniformed and Overseas Citizens Absentee Voting Act
- 6. End Post-Election Day Voting

• • • • •

An article by Emma Colton titled "5 Mistakes That Doomed Kamala Harris' Campaign Against Trump" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 8, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. Harris declared she would not do anything differently than President Biden.

- 2. She accused of using 'new accent' during campaign events; 'word salad' gaffes.
- 3. She avoided the media for weeks, failed to hold a press conference.
- 4. She touted celebrity endorsements in campaign events.
- 5. She made a lackluster VP selection.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For

My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."